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I have been working under Dr. Pourkamali for a year now. I began research February of 2014 and will 

continue on till the end of this semester. Working in Dr. Porukamali’s lab has been one of the best 

learning experiences in my entire undergrad education. One of the most important aspect of my 

research is knowing that the work that I accomplished was useful. I was able to gain a lot of experience 

with testing equipment that undergrads are usually not exposed to.  While the research I conducted was 

for the MEMS field, in order to gain a clear understanding of what I was doing I had learn about other 

fields like RF and Circuits. My most distinguished accomplishment from my undergrad research 

experience was having my work published in a paper for IEEE. My research experience in Dr. 

Pourkamali’s lab has motivated me to further my education.  

 

 


